
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Parents’/Carers’ Evening 
You all should have received a Dojo message containing a link to Doodle in order to book your child’s 
appointment for the parent/carer evenings before half term. Please see below for the dates and days 
when your child’s times will be if you have yet to book this appointment. Appointments will be in 5-
minute slots and the focus of the appointments will be around how well the children have adjusted to 
being back in school, especially after the last lockdown in the spring term.  
 
Appointment day and dates 
Nursery – Monday 10th May & Thursday 13th May 
Reception – Monday 10th May & Wednesday 12th May 
Year 1 – Monday 17th May & Tuesday 18th May 
Year 2 – Tuesday 18th May & Thursday 20th May 
Year 3 – Monday 24th May & Wednesday 26th May 
Year 4 – Monday 24th May & Wednesday 26th May 
Year 5 – Tuesday 25th May & Thursday 27th May 
Year 6 – Tuesday 25th May & Thursday 27th May 
 
 
As we move through the remainder of this term, there are several dates that the government have put 
in the calendar to ease Coronovirus restrictions. As a school, we have put things in place since 
September that have followed guidelines and advice. We believe that we have done this, whilst also 
taking a sensible approach so that the children are disrupted by the least amount.  
 
When restrictions begin to ease, governors of the school are in full agreement that we should continue 
with the things that we have in place at the moment, until the end of the summer term. This will be 
reviewed in the summer holidays.  
 
As a school community, we have worked tirelessly to keep the virus at bay and out of school as much as 
possible. Everybody knows the routines in place in school at the moment and these are working. We will 
try to hold events in school for the children, in some format, that we obviously could not do last year. 
We feel it is best to adopt a cautious approach in the final weeks of term to keep everyone as safe as 
possible leading to the summer holidays, where hopefully, we can all enjoy them.  
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